Chairman’s Report
First, I would like to say a big thank you for all the support we’ve had throughout this turbulent year or more.
How we’ve gone between not knowing where the groups would be, to now having had a very successful term of zoom meetings.
I’d like to say a big thank-you to Ben who’s worked tirelessly behind the scenes organising everyone keeping us all together, even me with my health issues, making zoom work for the group and so much more.
April was filled with hope being able to meet in the garden again, seeing friends & colleagues. The weather was kind to us throughout the plant sale, it’s been a great success so again thanks to all that supported it, being giving of plants or buying them.
Here’s to a brighter future, not sure how it will be yet but there is hope.
I’ve decided after 7 years in the chair to step down, but I’m not going anywhere, I’m still going to be there for the group just not at the front for now.
So thank you again for every one of you who’s worked so hard & tirelessly in these very difficult time's.

Paddy Parmee
[bookmark: _GoBack]Chairman
